Dear Parents/Guardians,
 
One of the PPO’s mandates is to build community within the population by organizing in-person events.  Back by popular demand is our Comedy Gala!
 
On behalf of the PPO, it is my pleasure to invite you all to this year’s VMC Comedy Gala.  Friday April 26th  will be an evening filled with laughter!  Bring your family and friends! Please take note that this event is for adults only – 18 years and over.
VMC Comedy Gala.pdf 
Please refer to the event flyer for all the details. Tickets are only $45 per person. Ticket requests can be made by sending an email to vmcppo@yahoo.com
 
We look forward to seeing you all there!
 
Carmela Furfaro
PPO Chairperson
 


